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Bealings School

01473 622376                                                         30th December 2021     
Dear Parents and Carers,

In this email we would like to remind everyone of the protocols for parents/carers from last term, and some new ones which are required for this term.

Please do:

Keep your children at home if they have a cold, fever or are unwell in any way (sneezing, sore throat, cough, headache, body aches, upset stomach etc)

Wear masks and maintain social distancing when dropping off and collecting children

Use the one-way system around the school (using the back path by the church when you have your children with you, using the Sandy Lane entrance/exit when you do not)

Send children into school wearing different clothes every day

Send children into school with only the essentials (reading book, lunchbox, coat etc)

Be prepared for the possibility of online learning for primary schools

Please do not:

Send your child in with any unwell symptoms (we realise that the keeping of children home when they have a cold is a step up from last term, but we are now in Tier 4 and must protect our vulnerable children and staff within our school community)

Stay to socialise in the playground after school

Socialise at the park (gov rules for Tier 4)

Allow your children to have playdates and sleepovers, or to share lifts with other families (gov rules for Tier 4)

For your information, we are restricting the amount of staff working within our school at this difficult time. The office will be running a skeleton staff of just one person per day due to the small work space. Please be patient if queries are not answered as quickly as usual, and only contact the secretary if necessary.

Any staff members who currently work within other schools as well as our own will not be returning at the beginning of term. We will review this situation weekly.

Protocols for staff can be found on the website from next week.
All we know for certain is that everything is uncertain, and government rules and advice will be constantly changing.

Once again, we thank you for your tremendous support and consideration in these difficult circumstances.

As always, our top priority is the happiness of our Bealings community. We all look forward to a more relaxed and safer 2021.

Happy New Year!

Kelly and Duncan
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